A LEVELS

Another set of Outstanding A Level Results at QEH!

Quéen Elizabeth High School '

Press Release
Date 15th August 2024
A-Level Examination Results



Dear Parents, Students, and Friends of Queen Elizabeth High School,

We are absolutely thrilled to share some fantastic news with you all! The results
from this year’s A-Level examinations are in, and we couldn’t be more proud of our
students. Their hard work, dedication, and perseverance have truly paid off, and

it's time to celebrate their achievements!

Outstanding A-Level Results

This year, our students have once again demonstrated the excellence that Queen
Elizabeth High is known for. A remarkable 32% of our students achieved A*-A
grades, 81% achieved A*-C grades, and 98% A*-E. These results are a testament
to the commitment of both our students and staff, who have worked tirelessly to

ensure that everyone reached their full potential.
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Top Achievers

We would like to extend a special congratulations to our top achievers:
Jana Almaliky - A*,A A A A

Jasmine Davies - A*,AAAA

Charlie Bales - A*,A*, AJAA
Kate Panter - A* A A A

Evie Thomas - A* A A A
Jac Griffith - A* A* A A
Finnian Maxwell - A*, A* A A

Thomas Griffiths - A* A*, A

Ravindu Dissanayaka Mud_i—yans'lage- -AAA* i '
Violet Lioyd - A* A% A5 N |
Storm Evans - A* A,A,B
Lily- May James - A*.A.A. B IS
Imogen Richards - A*,A,A,B
Anna Turton - A* AA,B

Rhys Wilson Sell - A*, A A,B






These students have shown exceptional dedication to their studies and have set a

shining example for others to follow.

University Success

We are delighted to announce that many of our students have secured places at
some of the top Russel Group universities in the UK, including Oxford, as well
prestigious courses including Medicine, Engineering and Aerospace Engineering.
Others have chosen to pursue apprenticeships and other career opportunities,

showcasing the diverse paths available to our talented students.

Thank You to Our Staff
We would like to take this opportunity to thank our dedicated teaching staff, who
have gone above and beyond to support our students throughout their A-Level

journey. Their passion for education and commitment to our students' success

have been instrumental in achieving these outstanding results.
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Looking Ahead

As we celebrate these achievements, we are already looking forward to the next
academic year. We encourage our upcoming Year 13 students to take inspiration
from this year’s successes and to continue striving for excellence. Remember,

hard work and determination are key to achieving your goals.

Final Words

Finally, we want to thank the parents and guardians for their unwavering support.
Your involvement and encouragement have been crucial to the success of our stu-
dents. To the Class of 2024, we wish you all the best in your future endeavors. We
are confident that you will continue to achieve great things!

Kind Regards,

Dave Williams

Headteacher






Dave Williams, Headteacher commented; “What a wonderful day. It has been
fantastic to witness so many of our student’s achievements today; just rewards for

all the effort they have put in over the last two years. | wish them all the very best

with all their future plans and ambitions.”

Mrs Lisa Jones, Deputy Headteacher said; "I am so very proud of each and every

one of our pupils for everything they have achieved. | wish you all the very best for

the future”



Mrs Bethan Rowe, Assistant Headteacher and Head of Sixth Form stated; “I| am
extremely proud of all our Sixth Form Students. Their hard work and determination
is testament to the outstanding results they received today. | wish them all the very

best and | am sure they will all achieve great things in the future.”

Head Girl, Kate Panter “I'm over the moon at the results I’'ve received today and

am so excited to start at Oxford. Thank you to all the amazing staff at QEH for all

your support and help.”

Head Boy, Wil Evans “I’'m very happy with my results and the support I’ve had over
my two years in sixth form. The amount of opportunities I’ve had and the
experiences I've gained are unbelievable and couldn’t be more grateful.

Thankyou.”



